
December 4, 2007

To: Mayor Fred Eisenberger & all Members of Council

RE: Pedestrianization of Gore Park Area

Attached is a public policy the Hamilton Chamber Of Commerce has adopted regarding this
issue.

If you have any questions regarding the Chamber’s position on this matter, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Tyler MacLeod, etc. etc. etc.


